

Dear Parents and Athletes:

Welcome to the tryouts for CAPS FC. Your team Manager and or Coach is available to answer any questions during or at the conclusion of your tryout. We hope you feel welcome and a part of our soccer family.

Enclosed you will find information concerning tryouts; registrations; tuition; payment policies; uniforms, and player commitment expectations. If you completed the online tryout form, you will only need to complete the top portion of the three-part tryout form, and give two copies to the Manager, and one to the Coach on the field. Please take the time to review the enclosed forms.

During the tryout, the CAPS FC Coaches will evaluate each athlete's ability during a normal practice session so they can best determine how your child will fit in with the current team. Athletes also have an opportunity to meet and evaluate the coaches and other players. You will be notified of your acceptance or non-acceptance within one week of the final tryout. If you are offered a roster spot on the team, it is very important to respond right away, since other players may be trying out and your decision can impact other individuals as well as the team in general. If you are accepted to the team and club, your Team Manager and Club Administrator will be in contact with you and guide you through the registration process. All information to register can be found on the club website as well.

We look forward to seeing you again on the pitch. If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact the CAPS FC office at 216-524-2077 or preferred method of communication is email-jbalodis@capsfieldhouse.com. You may also contact your Team Manager.

Sincerely,

Mike Sweeney, Director Joel Santiago, Coaching Director Julia Balodis, Administrator